

St Vincent's RC Primary School PTA
Minutes of PTA Meeting

Tuesday 4 April 2017 at 6.30 p.m. in School

Chair: Gary Mongan (Chair)

Present: Mr Callaghan, Mike Waldren, , Mark Pickering, Kate Jackson, Julie Carr, Kirsty Hodgkinson, Ben Greenwood, Hayley Dixon, Phil Sweeney, Claire Smith

Apologies: Peter Winkler, Rachael Wardell. Anna O'Mahony, Helen Underhill, Jenni Mac, Kate Kopczyk

	Agenda Item	Comments	Actions
1	Apologies received	See above	
2	Matters arising from last meeting minutes	Covered within the agenda	
3	Summer Fair 19 th May	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Inflatables Booked • Climbing Wall no longer available from Oldham Community Leisure, similar equipment is approx. £360 for the evening (twice what we've paid previously). • Discussion on stalls and numbers needed for each. 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • GM to look for alternative equipment • AOM to apply for TEN • RW to order burgers / sausages / rolls for bbq • GM to stock bar • AOM to speak to ice-cream man, suggested charge £50 • Penalty shootout to be run by yr 6 • School to hold non-uniform days to collect tombola items • Mr Callaghan to do a stocktake on amount of sweets/drinks left over • GM to email out for volunteers
4	Fashion Show – 30 th June	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • To be held at Rochdale Rugby Club, tickets £5 available from the office. Raffle prizes have been donated and 10% of any sales on the night to be 	

		donated to the school	
5	New events	Discussed comedy and curry night as a possible idea for fund raising event. Group agreed to look into this in more detail as a future event.	
6	PTA logo competition	KS2 have put forward approx. 40 entries	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Mike Waldren bring to next meeting
7			
8	Year 6 Leavers Fun day 07/07/17	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Inflatables booked 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Equipment to be booked by Gary Mongan
9	Future events	Discussion on possible future events including quiz night, balloon race. Possibly look to hold more events at venues other than the school	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Questionnaire on what events parents would like to see to be sent out ion the new school year
10	Finance update	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • £2.5k in the bank 	
11	School requirements	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • New digital overhead projector required for the hall 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Mr Callaghan to get quotes
12	A.O.B		
13	Agree next meeting date	Next meeting Tuesday 2 nd May 2017	